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Hello
 
I understand the need to raise prices.
I would like to see the ACP still be an option.
However, it does not seem fair to me that people can park their campers days before the
holiday weekend and leave them unattended to claim a space.
I thought there was already a rule in place for that situation. How about enforcing that rule.
Posts some signs and tow some vehicles!
I like a kiosk idea that includes multiple types of payment and I am assuming it would print out
your receipt?
As far as free day use for NM residents – not sure that is necessary. Even $10 per car is
relatively inexpensive.
I realize that the prices are low right now. But, as a holder of two day use passes and one ACP
it might be nicer to do the increase over a couple of years.
The proposed prices for passes are quite a bit more and it might discourage people from
purchasing those if the full price hike is made all at once.
 
Thank you
 
 
Lynn Mondello

809 N Bullard St
Silver City, NM 88061
575-388-3191
lynn@morningstarsports.com
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